
From: Alan and Pat Davis   
Sent: 17 September 2021 18:26 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade 
 

 

 
To:  Caroline Williams, Programme Officer. 

 

Re:  NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 - Proposed stopping up of highway - Princes 

Parade, Folkestone, CT21 6AQA 

 
We understand from an e-mail from Mr. Neil Crass of the National Transport Casework 

Team that the Applicant requires a copy  of our objections to the stopping up of Princes 
Parade and therefore we attach it as requested.  We would be grateful if you would forward 

this on.  
 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 
Alan and Pat Davis 

 




